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Press Release 

 

Sharjah Institute of Technology certified as ICDL training and testing 

centre  
 

Institute to assist students, private sector & Sharjah Water & Electricity Authority 

employees; 1,000 trainees expected initially   

 

 
November 12, 2008  

 

The Sharjah Institute of Technology (SIT) has been accredited as an official International Computer 

Driving License (ICDL) training and testing centre by the ICDL GCC Foundation, the governing 

body and certification authority of the ICDL program in the Gulf. The accreditation complements 

SIT’s advanced training and study programs, which aim to help qualify learners and trainees and 

provide them with essential practical skills. 

 

Under the terms of the agreement, the Institute will 

provide training and examination to assist its students 

as well as employees from Sharjah Water and 

Electricity Authority (SEWA) and other private 

companies in obtaining the ICDL certification. The 

first batch of trainees is expected to reach around 

1,000. The agreement was signed by H.E. Eng. Al 

Waleed Khalid Bin Khadim, General Director of SEWA, and Jamil Ezzo, Director General of the 

ICDL GCC Foundation. 

 

“We welcome this accreditation, which significantly expands the Institute’s training capabilities and 

advance its goal of guiding students in understanding and using advanced technologies. The 

application of technology is vital for SEWA to successfully deliver its services to the general public. 

We have thus made the acquisition of ICDL a requirement for present and future employees; we 

want to fully recognize the important role of computer skills in today’s working environments,” said 

Bin Khadim. 
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“We are proud to partner with the Authority in adopting ICDL standards to promote an information 

culture among staff. This partnership opens the door for employees to acquire new skills and become 

competent in basic computer applications. It will contribute to increased productivity within various 

work environments and enhance the standard of living in general,” said Ezzo.  

 

ICDL holders enjoy broader job opportunities since companies prefer candidates who possess 

considerable IT knowledge. This has been one of the motivations of the ICDL GCC Foundation to 

intensify its regional IT literacy campaign. The Foundation also supports regional initiatives to 

transition into a digital society.  

 

“There is a general regional movement towards digital literacy and an automated economy, thus 

making computer skills essential in work environments and across various economic activities. IT 

proficiency is being increasingly viewed as a necessary means to improve standards of living as well. 

These factors continue to encourage us to strengthen our partnerships with governments in the Gulf 

so that we can promote digital knowledge across all sections of society,” concluded Izzo.  
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